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 When deciding to homeschool our children, we "Counted the costs." We know that 

there will be many costs along the way, curriculum, testing, ect. That was a choice 

we made. 

 

Is having the ESD pay for state testing potentially worth the over reach that will 

possibly follow. NO.  

 

I oppose this bill and ask you to vote AGAINST HB3624. 


